DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL & HISTORICAL SOCIETY

JANUARY 2021

President's Message

Hello Fellow Members,

How we miss you! It is an honor to serve as president for the year 2021. I have learned so much from you these past years. I love how you value the past, how you honor your families, how you look forward as we grow as an organization and how you strive to make our organization a place where people can celebrate who they are in the beautiful setting of Sudduth House.

These past weeks have been productive. We have installed our newly elected officers. Thank you to Mona Raborn for administering our oath. I look forward to working with Marilyn Strum (Vice-President), Jacky Dorsey (Archivist), Kathy Heidorn (Treasurer), Ruth Crawford (Recording Secretary), Shirley Jones (Corresponding Secretary), Mike Ellis (Director), Henry Bryan (Director) and Robert Evans (Ex Officio). Words cannot express how much we appreciate what Robert has done as president these past six years. We will depend on his knowledge and skills as he continues to work with the board. There are so many decisions to be made.

We are working on the office. It has been painted and new flooring has been installed. Sonny Easom provided his leadership, his patience and his knowledge to complete the project. It is really an asset to this home. The office area will take some of the stress from the archives room and will address some of our storage issues.

The board agrees that we must remove the shed on the grounds of the Sudduth House. It is slowly sinking into the ground, the wood is deteriorated and it is a warm-weather residence of way too-many wasps. The shed has served its purpose and its time. Therefore, we will meet as a board to begin the removal project in February. Let us know if you have any concerns or objections. We hope to replace the shed with a structure that meets our needs and will enhance the beauty of this property.

Remember that the beginning of January is the time for our annual member dues to be paid. Attached is a form which should be completed and mailed with your payment to the address listed at the top of the form. Please update any information on the form. Annual dues are \$25 per individual or \$35 for a family membership.

I look forward to the time when we can meet once again and move forward as an organization and enjoy each other's company.

Susie Susan Stygler Johnson, President

ATTN

Following recommendation from state of Mississippi health officials, we have decided to cancel our monthly member meetings until further notice. Hopefully we will be able to resume regular monthly meetings soon.

Dancing Rabbit Genealogical & Historical Society

Attn: Membership Chairman
P. O. Box 166
Carthage, MS 39051
drghsociety@yahoo.com

Membership Application

(This membership will be valid through December 31, 2021)

Please Print	Date	
Mr. () Mrs. () Miss ()		
NameFirst		Maidan Dirth Data
Spouse		
Occupation: Yours	Spouse	
Address	*	
City		
Phone: Home ()	Work ()	
Cell: His ()	Hers ()	
Email		
Signature:		
() New Me () Individ () *Famil (*2 people at sa () Lif	mip fee is due January 1 mber dual Membership \$25 p y Membership \$35.00 p me address receives 1 n etime Membership \$15 mes you are researching	Renewal per Year per Year Newsletter) 0.00
(1)	(5)	
(1)		
	(5)	
	(5)	